
ARE YOU LOOKING TO 
CHALLENGE YOUR
BOUNDARIES?

Is engineering your number one choice for university study? Are you an 
exceptional student who also contributes to your school and community? 
Would you like to be supported through university by a leading engineering 
and project management company based in Brisbane?

Ausenco is a global organisation with a history of attracting visionary people who embrace 
challenges and discover innovative solutions to each and every project. Now we�re looking for our 
first recipient of the Ausenco St Margaret’s Engineering scholarship – if you answered yes to the 
above questions, it could be you!

This prestigious annual scholarship is valued at $4,000 per annum for the four years of university 
study and also includes opportunities for paid vacation employment and the potential for a 
Graduate position at Ausenco. Applications will be open in September and close before the end of 
Term 3.

To find out more about the Scholarship, the application and selection processes, make sure you 
attend an information session (ILC – Independent Learning Centre) on Wednesday 29 August from 
9:50am and see Ms Gorrie for more details.

Applications for the Ausenco  
St Margaret’s Engineering Scholarship   
opening soon!

www.ausenco.com


